

Western Idaho Youth Support Advisory Committee

Monday, September 23, 2024 – 1:00pm – 2:00pm

Virtual access: [Click here to join the meeting](#)

Committee Chair: Cody Ward (Imagine by Northpoint)

Vice Chair: Sarah Andrade (RISE, Inc.)

Time		Agenda Item	Presenter
1:00	I	Call to Order 1:04 pm	Cody W
1:01	A	Approval of August Minutes Toni Shaffer moved, and Samuel Pullen seconded approval of the August minutes.	Cody W
1:02	I	Icebreaker- Name, Organization/Capacity serving on Committee, now that Fall is here, what is your favorite Fall activity?	Cody W
1:10	A	Special Topic(s) <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Membership – Reviewed bylaws <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ Committee Member Renewals – currently have 10 voting members <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ Cody Ward – Yes ▪ Toni Shaffer – Yes ▪ Sarah Andrade – Yes ▪ Jeannie Strohmeyer – Yes ○ Committee Chair Nominations - mostly leading the meetings <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ Cody – happy to continue also happy to step aside ▪ Jeannie nominated Cody ▪ Toni seconded nomination of Cody ▪ All in favor ▪ None oppose ○ Committee Vice-Chair Nominations – step in when help is needed <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ Sarah – can continue ▪ Jeannie nominated Sarah ▪ Toni seconded nomination of Sarah ▪ All in favor ▪ None oppose 	Cody W Savannah S
1:30	I	YouthROC Update <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Data Snapshot – first quarter ends next week. 59 have been referred. Shared current numbers. Have seen a few self-referrals and some parent referrals. Of those 59 only ... are now in counseling. Trouble shooting glitches on referral system. • T-Care Training – currently working on finding a time when all four providers can attend. 	Savannah S

		<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • CAP60 Set-Up/Build/Timeline – meeting with CAP60 team tomorrow. Will establish what training will be needed for all personnel. Will put all our data collection in one place. • Upcoming C of I Qualitative Data Project – a couple students working on their senior theses will be taking on some pieces of the project through their fall semester. Jeannie reported that there are conversations happening with the Child Advocacy Center. Want to collaborate to make sure we have a unified message. Savannah mentioned that other groups are also looking into this. Jeannie shared the experience of one of their clients with YouthROC 	
1:40	I	<p>WIYSC Update</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Magellan Contract/Funding – Youth Crisis Center is being paid monthly. Contract is still in a provisional status. • Monthly update from Clarvida – August dipped down to 12 clients total, saw an uptick in September. More male (8) than females (4), some risk of homelessness. The majority of referrals have been from hospitals and schools. Three went to inpatient. Four stated they would have called 911. Trying to see what will be the best connection with community services to make sure there is a match to what is needed. Shared an experience that took a toll on the team. Focusing on team self-care the last couple of months. Shared some staffing changes and training. Almedina and Abigail discussed referrals from law enforcement and how we could improve those. Brook expressed her thanks for Abigails willingness to step in and respond fluently to questions that come up. Jeannie suggested making cards that list exclusions. Brook mentioned this could be difficult depending on definitions of crisis. 	Savannah S (on behalf of Cas A) Abigail H
1:59	I	Next meeting scheduled for October 28 th 1:00-2:00pm	Cody W
1:59	I	<p>Wrap up and Adjourn – Jeannie mentioned upcoming training. She will share an agenda with Savannah to send out. There’s no cost to register.</p> <p><i>Adjourned at 2:02 p.m. Toni moved Sam seconded</i></p>	Cody W

I = information sharing/discussion | A = action needed | G = guidance requested

Next Meeting Monday, October 28th 1:00-2:00pm